
505 S. Garey Ave  

Pomona, CA 91766 City of Pomona 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 

Parks and Recreation Commission 

Transmitted: 12/06/2018 Mike Osoff 

The Regular Meeting of the Parks and Recreation Commission 
scheduled for Thursday, December 6, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. was 
cancelled due to a lack of business.  
 
CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 
 
I, Mike Osoff, Community Services Manager, hereby certify that the 
cancellation notice for the December 6 2018, meeting of the Parks 
and Recreation Commission was posted in City Hall, near the door of 
the City Council chambers, and on the City's web on December 4, 
2018. 
 
/s/ Mike Osoff 

Community Services Manager 

 

 


